
I recommend approving the Application for the Dissolution of 
Cooperative Sponsorship with Big Lake High School for Girls Lacrosse 
for the 2019-20 season. Our girls’ lacrosse participation is high enough that it 
is no longer necessary to continue with the agreement. Big Lake is likely to 
conduct their own program next year.	
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